
Federal Signal to Discontinue 100 Halogen Beacon

In our continuing efforts to stream-line our product offering, Federal Signal 
is discontinuing the Model 100 Halogen Beacon. The list of models to be 
discontinued are below.  

MU766   l   5-15-19

2645 Federal Signal Drive, University Park, IL 60484 • www.fedsig.com
Police/Fire Phone: (800) 264-3578  •  International Police/Fire Phone: (708) 534-3161  •  Amber Market Phone: (800) 824-0254

New orders for the Model 100 will no longer be accepted after September 1, 2019.

T I M I N G

Model Description

442112-02 Permanent mount, 12VDC, 175 FPM, Amber

442112-04 Permanent mount, 12VDC, 175 FPM, Red

442114-02 Permanent mount, 24VDC, 175 FPM, Amber

443112-02 Permanent mount, 12VDC, 95 FPM, Amber

443112-03 Permanent mount, 12VDC, 95 FPM, Blue

443112-04 Permanent mount, 12VDC, 95 FPM, Red

443212-02 Magnetic mount, Amber, 12VDC, 95 FPM

443312-02 Magnetic mount, replacement bulb, Amber, 12VDC, 95 FPM

443114-02 Permanent mount, 24VDC, 95 FPM, Amber

443314-02 Permanent mount, replacement bulb, Amber, 24VDC, 95 FPM

Accessories

447302 Kit, vibration mount

447303 Branch Guard 

For more information, contact your local Federal Signal sales representative 

or visit our website at www.fedsig.com

D I S C O N T I N U E D  M O D E L S

S U G G E S T E D  A L T E R N A T I V E S

Visit www.fedsig.com to review a full selection of LED beacons. 


